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Comments: I am appalled to learn of this proposal. A roller coaster?! This is an awful idea. Nature is perfect the

way it is. I understand the need to attract visitors, but this is not the way! It would be a disgusting eye sore. I am

horrified that the United States Forest Service seeks to categorically exclude the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain

Coaster Project from either an environmental assessment (EA) or environmental impact statement (EIS), as

required by the National Environmental Protection Act (NEPA). Please reconsider this project, and explore

options that wouldn't create permanent changes to Sandia Peak with unknown environmental cost. Thank you!


